
FPIB Alternative Technology 
Recognition Program – 
Nomination Form

The Fire Protection Industry (ODS & SGG) Board (FPIB) has created a program to  
recognise businesses that have transitioned away from scheduled extinguishing  
substances (ozone depleting substances and synthetic greenhouse gases) in favour  
of cleaner alternatives. The program extends to decommissioning a system that  
used a scheduled substance. 

By nominating a business, you will help the FPIB champion that business as a leader in making  
environmentally sound choices. You can nominate your own business, or alternatively if you are  
a technician, you may wish to nominate a business you have completed work for as a contractor  
(providing they give you consent).

If a nominee fits the criteria, they will be presented with a certificate of recognition and may  
be written up in the FPIB’s quarterly industry newsletter, GasBag. This program is a fantastic  
opportunity to promote industry leaders.  

For any questions related to the program, please email us at ozone@fpib.com.au or phone us on 03 8892 3161.

Completing this 
nomination form
Save this interactive PDF to 
a location on your computer. 
Complete the relevant fields, 
ensuring you save your file once 
completed. Email your saved 
PDF to ozone@fpib.com.au

Section 1   (Please only complete this section if you are nominating your own company)

Your name:

Phone: Email:

Your company’s name:

What scheduled extinguishing substance was replaced?

What non-scheduled alternative is your company using now?

Date the transition to an alternative product was initiated, or the date the old system was decommissioned:

Your EAHL, EATA or HSP licence number (if applicable):

Why are you nominating your company? 
Did you transition to a non-scheduled 
alternative or did you decommission an 
old system? Or did you do both?

What was the outcome of this action? 
Was any agent renewed, returned or 
recycled? If so, how many kilograms?
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Section 2    (Please only complete this section if you are nominating a fire protection company 
you have completed work for as a contractor)

Your name:

Phone: Email:

Company phone: Company email:

Name of the company 
you are nominating:

What scheduled extinguishing substance was replaced?

What non-scheduled technology is the nominee using now?

Date the transition to an alternative product was initiated, or the date the old system was decommissioned:

Why are you nominating this company? 
Did they transition to a non-scheduled 
alternative or did they decommission an 
old system? Or did they do both?

What was the outcome of this action? 
Was any agent renewed, returned or 
recycled? If so, how many kilograms?

Have they provided consent for you to nominate them?            Yes            No
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Please save your completed file and email it to ozone@fpib.com.au
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